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I am very concerned about the height of the proposed tower blocks.

The one at the centre of the Palace Gardens redevelopment would be enormous and cast its
shadow over all the buildings to its north. This building's gain (the view from it) is
another's loss (being in the tower's shadow). This includes part of the conservation area.

The other effects me directly. The tower over Enfield Chase station would result in the a
loss of privacy to those living on the Gladbeck Way estate. It would be there all the time,
towering over us.



